
Notice to all Parties 

 California American Water Co. Application A.12-04-019: Monterey 
Peninsula Water Supply Project (MPWSP) 

MPWSP DEIR Comment Period Extended to September 30, 2015 

The Energy Division is extending the comment period on the MPWSP Draft Environmental 
Impact Report (DEIR). Comments on the DEIR have addressed issues about potential conflicts 
of interest; access to ground water modelling and data; and the advisability of joint state/federal 
environmental review. In light of these issues, the comment period is being extended until 
Wednesday, September 30, 2015.  We have prepared a more detailed statement addressing 
these issues, which we strongly encourage you to read.  That statement is available at: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energy/Environment/Current+Projects/esa/mpwsp/index.html. 

Comments are now due by close of business on Wednesday, September 30, 2015. The DEIR 
and Appendices are available for download at: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/Environment/info/esa/mpwsp/index.html#deir 

Written comments should be addressed to:  

Mary Jo Borak, CPUC 
c/o ESA  
550 Kearny Street, Suite 800 
San Francisco, CA 94108 
 
Comments can be sent by fax to (415) 896-0332, or by email to MPWSP-EIR@esassoc.com. 

All comments must be received by Close of Business on September 30, 2015. 
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